VISAKHAPATNAM PORT TRUST
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT

No: ITRA/SBS/FOH/CONT
Dt:18.03.2019
CIRCULAR No.987

Sub: - Rebate on Vessel Related Charges (VRC) for container vessels — Reg.

Ref:-1) Agenda Item No. S- 36 and Resolution No.192 /2018-19.

All Port users are hereby informed that Visakhapatnam Port Trust
Board in its meeting held on 21.02.2019, after detailed discussion and deliberations
resolved vide its Resolution No.192/2018-19, to approve to continue the existing rebate
for the container vessels as below for a further period of one year from 01.04.2019 to
31.03.2020 and review thereafter.

1) To extend 50% rebate for a further period of one year from 01.04.2019 to

31.03.2020, on Port Dues and P‘Elotage for vessels having less than 50,000
GRT. '

2) To extend 70% rebate for a further period of one year from 01.04.2019 to

31.03.2020, on Port Dues and Pilotage for vessels having more than 50,000
GRT.

Hence all the trade members are requested to make note of the same.

Assuring you of our best Co-operation at all times.

Copy to: P.S to Chairman for kind information of Chairman.

Copy to: P.S to Dy.Chairman for kind information of Dy.Chairman.

Copy to: The President Visakhapatnam Containers lines Association
for information and to give vide Publicity among members.

Copy to: The President Visakhapatnam Steam ship Agents Association for
information and to give vide Publicity among members..

Copy to: F.A &CA.O/ Secretary / CME for information.

Copy to: Joint Director (R&P) for necessary incorporation of the Software for
further billing process, and to post the circular in the Port website.

Copy to: M/s VCTPL / All Port users for information and record.

Copy to:H.A(G) for information and necessary action w.r.to your endorsement

No.ITRA/GEN/FBMT DT.07.03.2019

Copy to: Shipping Asst. for necessary action to send email to
All Port users (Scanned copy at \\110.10.2.19 >share folder for tm office




